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Shri J P Ramappa  
Vice-Chancellor  
The ICFAI University, Mizoram 
joseph@iumizoram.edu.in ; jlrsa@yahoo.co.in 

 Dear Sir, 

 On behalf of the PHD Chamber and also on my own, I would like to convey my sincere thanks to 
you for sparing precious time from your busy schedule to join us as the eminent speaker in the 
Seminar on Challenges & Opportunities – Technologies for Developing Food Processing 
Sector on 21 March 2016 Aizawl, Mizoram. 

 The Seminar was organized successfully and we couldn’t have done it without your generous 
and kind support. During the Seminar, vision and guidance shared by you were very informative 
and important for the industry.   
 I have pleasure in enclosing some of the photos of the Seminar for your cherished memory. 
 Look forward to receive your continued support and cooperation in future as well.  
 With best regards,  
 Durgesh C Sharma 
Director 
Agribusiness Committee  
PHD Chamber of Commerce and Industry 
PHD House,  
4/2, Siri Institutional Area,  
August Kranti Marg 
New Delhi - 110 016 
Tel:+91-11-26863801-04, 49545454; Extn. 276 
Fax:+91-11-26855450, 49545451 
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